
Center News
Welcome Back! We hope everyone had a 
wonderful winter break! We are excited to 
begin this new year with you all!

Center Based
Both classrooms will continue learning 
about winter weather and how animals 
prepare and cope for the long, cold winter. 
The children will also learn about winter 
safety and the community helpers who 
work to keep winter safe for us. Teachers 
would once again like to remind everyone 
that the children will be spending time 
outdoors as long as the temperature is 
above 25 degrees. Please dress your child in 
coat, gloves and hats. If you have any extras 
of these items and would like to donate to 
the center, please contact one of the 
teachers, Alicia or Tammy. If you do not 
have these items, please let us know and 
we can provide them! 

Home Based/Early Head Start
SIGHTS! SOUNDS! AND TEXTURES! 

EHS/HB will be exploring movement and 
will be using their senses to explore sights, 
sounds, and smells. They will also be 
working on making comparisons between 
real and non-real objects. Home visitors 
continue to look for new and exciting sites 
to hold HB/EHS socializations. If you have 
any ideas, please share them with your 
home visitor!
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Athens 
Head Start

Happy Birthday
Dari A., Iris H., Rinku S., and Lillian P. 

Upcoming Events

Parent Meeting
January 4th 4:00 PM
Athens Head Start

Socialization Events
Home Based Head Start/Early Head Start

January 4th 11:00 AM
The Market on East State St. Play Area

January 17th at 1:00 PM 
The Shade Model Train Museum

Cook Books will be distributed mid-month!


